
Thank you to all who joined us on 19 December 2019 for the SMA 
Members’ Appreciation Nite held at Golden Village Great World City. 2019 
has been a memorable year for us in advocating for a better healthcare 
environment for doctors, medical students and patients, and we couldn’t 
have done it without the help of our volunteers and Members.

We trust that you have enjoyed the long-awaited premiere 
screening of Star Wars: The Rise of Skywalker. We look forward to 
marching into the new decade with you, and hope that 2020 will be 
filled with success, happiness and good health.

To celebrate SMA’s 60th anniversary, SMA donated all proceeds 
collected from this event to the SMA Charity Fund (SMACF), which 
supports needy medical students in their living expenses. To find out 
more about the SMACF, visit https://bit.ly/AboutSMACF.   
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